
 
 

 

 

 

 SALTA LITHIUM PROJECT 

ARGENTINA –ADDITIONAL TENURE 
PepinNini Minerals is pleased to announce that a further  three 

mining leases (Mina) have been granted by the Salta Province 

Mining Court on the Salta Lithium Project in the vicinity of Salinas 

Grandes covering 9,447ha. This increases granted tenure on the 

Lithium Project to 24,641ha or 246km2. 

“this additional tenure adds to the viability of our Lithium Project and we 

have active exploration underway and planned for the next year” said 

Rebecca Holland-Kennedy, Managing Director, PepinNini. “The 

additional minas cover ground that is highly prospective for lithium brines 

and strategically located in the vicinity of active Lithium Producers” 

 

Figure 1 – PepinNini Salinas Grandes Project Granted Tenure 

 

Figure 2 – Brine Sampling – Salar de Pular, PepinNini SA - Lithium 

Project - Salta Province, Argentina. 
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ABOUT: 

PepinNini Minerals Limited is 
a diversified ASX listed 
Exploration Company 
focused on developing and 
discovering major new 
mineral deposits. The 
Company has secured 
strategically located tenure 
with targets for Lithium 
Brines, Copper and Gold in 
Argentina and a significant 
portfolio for exploration 
tenements in the Musgrave 
Province of South Australia. 
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Figure 3: PepinNini SA Lithium Project Location Plan  

PepinNini acknowledges and wish to clearly advise investors that Lithium Brine Projects are a liquid resource and as such they are clearly 

NOT covered under the current JORC Code 2012 for Reporting of Exploration Results, Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves.  The company 

will however endeavour to report project results at the same professional standard expected in the spirit of the code. 


